
Subject: Response to letter form Keith R. Ballantyne
Date: Fri, 15 Aug 2003 20:09:17 -0700

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Anna Dale" <Anna_Dale@dnv.org>

CC: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Senior Management Committee" <managecomm@dnv.org>,
"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>, <Cagebc@yahoo.com>

Dear Mr. Ballantyne:

I have received a copy of your letter addressed to Mr. Boulton re noise at night in
Kirkstone Park. With respect to Mr. Boulton I do not think he will be able to assist you.
Matters like this are not within his competence. 

The problem you are describing occurs each and every year with inevitable regularity
during the nice weather months. The solution is for the RCMP to regularly  patrol the
area and take the young offenders to the police station, phone the parents and ask them
to come and pick up their children at any and all hours of the night as the case may be. 

Juveniles are not supposed to frequent any District Park after 10 pm. This is what has to
be done until such time where the boys and girls and their parents get the message that
it is not worth making noise or any of the other things they might be doing in such
places at the expense of the peace and quiet neighborhood are entittled to .

I will send a copy of this letter to Mayor and Council and also to Superintendent
Tomlinson for his information and further action. I also suggest that you appear before
Council on a Monday night between 7 and 7.30 pm to inform Council of  your concerns
directly.  You will be given 2 minutes to make your case.

Yours truly,

Ernie Crist 
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